

## For Immediate Release

November 16, 2015

Contact: Maria Benham

563.582.6766

maria@dbqhumane.org

Or

Jen Martel

563.552.3400

jmartel@dbqschools.org

## SHELTER ANIMALS THANKFUL FOR BRYANT SCHOOL DONATIONS

**DUBUQUE, IOWA November 16, 2015** – Bryant Elementary students are gathering donations of dog toys, cat treats, supplies and other donations for the Dubuque Regional Humane Society. The annual donation drive, which has served the Humane Society for more than 10 years, runs through Tuesday, Nov. 24. Students will help load the Humane Society van with donations to take to the shelter at 10 a.m. on Wednesday, Nov. 25.

The collection is organized by Bryant's fourth-grade classes but garners participation from all students and staff. Fourth-grade teacher Jen Martel said this is her seventh year helping her students with the donation drive. She stated the school advertises the Humane Society's fetch-list on school newsletters, emails and announcements to include parents and staff in the collection efforts.

###